Great Expectations for Thursday, September 18
Homecoming Script
(R324A070157)
Introduction:

Next week is Homecoming week.  There are various activities and events that will be occurring during this week.  Be Respectful: Please do not destroy or vandalize the school decorations found in the hallways and on school grounds.
Be Responsible: In the Homecoming brochure, you will find listed both the day and the night activities for each day during the week.  Also included in the brochure is the School Loyalty Song, Dress code expectations, Expectations during Assemblies as well as for activities during the week, Information about where and how to get Homecoming tickets and so forth.

Things to keep in mind during Homecoming week:

Be Responsible: Dress code expectations will still be enforced on themed dress-up days.  All students are encouraged to participate in the dress-up days, with the following guidelines:


1.  All clothing should appropriately fit and cover students from 
shoulder to mid-thigh.


2.  Shoes must be worn at all times.


3.  No hats, head coverings, or sunglasses.  
If a teacher or staff member sees you dressed inappropriately during Homecoming week, you will be sent to the dean’s office and asked to change or cover up.

Be Respectful: Dress for the Homecoming dance is semi-formal.  Semi-formal means you should dress nicer than you would on a usual school day.  For a female, a dress, skirt, or dress pants with a nice top would be appropriate.  Dresses and skirts should be long enough to reach your mid-thigh and tops appropriately covering your chest area.  Males, for example, should wear dress pants or khaki pants with a nice shirt.  Jeans and t-shirts are not considered to be appropriate dress for the Homecoming dance.  If you are not dressed for the occasion, you may be asked to go home and change.  
Expectations for Assembly Behavior:

Be Involved and Respectful: Students should enter the gymnasium quietly and in a timely manner.  Please do not take book bags to the gymnasium.
Please remain standing for both the national anthem and the school song.
Students who do not know the national anthem or the school song should then remain quiet and at attention during each song.
Please participate and get involved during the assembly!  This is a time to celebrate and enjoy your high school experience.
Students should never discourage other students or athletes by making gestures, yelling or booing at them for their achievements.

Please watch all performances with pride and respect and support those students and staff members participating during the assembly.
Please remember that Homecoming week is a time to get involved.  Please partake in the events and activities during this week!
And remember…. Be Respectful… Be Responsible…. Be Involved!
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